

TO ALL NATIONAL FEDERATIONS

Implementation of the new platform «Athena» for competition management

Dear Mr. President,

Since the 1st of June 2015, the platform "Athena" was implemented and you were able to become more familiar with the different aspects of the program.

New functions were added, preliminary entries and final entries will be submitted directly via this platform. Once in the system, you can have access to the competition by clicking: events/competition/.

The first competition for which "Athena" will be used will be the 2015 Senior World Championship that will be held in Las Vegas. As we implement this new system, the preliminary entries must be fill in for the 9th of July 2015. If you don't have completed your preliminary entries by this date, you will not be able to enter the final entries. Final entries must be completed for the 7th of August 2015, last deadline.

Passed this deadline, the organizer will not be responsible for your accommodations anymore. The same applies for each members of your delegation. Consequently, if the deadline are over, you will not be able to do any modifications and the entries will be closed.

Henceforth, we please you to respect the deadline otherwise your participation will be refused and no exception will be allowed.

You will find enclosed the information related to the 2015 Senior World Championship.

For any questions related to Athena, please contact IT@unitedworldwrestling.org.

We thank you for your kind collaboration.

Sincerely Yours,

Secretary General United World Wrestling

Nenad Lalovic President United World Wrestling

UNITED WORLD